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8) Until further notice, we will no longer be selling any snacks or water.
Why? We want to maintain minimal contact. These items must be brought to camp by the camper.

9) For the foreseeable future, actors will no longer be allowed to touch on stage. Social distancing rules will be in place ON THE
STAGE as well as off. This includes scene work and choreography. The show will be filmed on the last day of camp on the Broadway
Theater stage with sets, costumes, etc. and every camper enrolled will receive a FREE DVD of the show.

10) Cleaning of the Theater
The actor’s chairs and restrooms will be sanitized nightly following every rehearsal. This gives the theater 24 hours to kill off anything
extra that may have entered the building. Last year we purchased, for the theater, one of those disinfecting foggers you see being used on

airplanes.

11) Paperwork:

Once you are registered for a camp, all of the paperwork will be emailed to you ONE WEEK PRIOR TO THAT CAMP. Download

it. Fill it out. Send it WITH YOUR CHILD TO CAMP the first day. If you don’t have a printer, let me know so we can snail mail you
the paperwork. We will no longer have a table out front for parents to fill these items out on the first day. Paperwork must be done at

home and sent with your child on the first day.

12) SCRIPTS AND CRAFTS

All crafts and scripts will be made one week prior to the start of camp so they have 7 days to sit.

13) The CAMP SHOW will be filmed on the last day which is a shortened day.

There will be NO LIVE AUDIENCE for the performance this year. We will film the kids show and each camper will get a FREE DVD.
Since the camp is being broken into groups of 15 kids per group, each group will have a different time slot for filming on the last day of
camp. The ‘pod’ of kids and their Director will be the only ones using the theater during filming. The time slots for each group will be 2
hours. What does this mean? On the last day of camp — let’s say your child is in GROUP #1 — they would show up at 9:00 a.m., get
into costume and we would film their show on the set. GROUP #1 would then need to be picked up at 11:00 a.m. so we have time to
clean before the next group arrives. After spraying the theater, dressing rooms and bathrooms down, GROUP #2 would arrive at noon.

They would film their show and be excused at 2:00 p.m. etc.

That’s it...for now!

I know this may seem like a lot of stuff, but everyone will adapt, and on the upside — the kids, (and I), will get back to doing what we
love to do in a safe, creative environment. Over the past year we have all been adapting to a new, temporary normal. Mr. Doug, Mr.
Tommy, Mr. Myles and I want to get back to having fun, and by implementing the items above, we will all spend less time worrying and
more time ON STAGE!

We hope you join us this summer!
Randall Hickman — Owner / Vista’s Broadway Theater
(Mr. Randy)



